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For Immediate Release 

Free KN95 masks still available at Sibley County Public Health 

Sibley County Public Health and Human Services still has a limited supply of free KN95 masks available for the 

community. Residents can stop at the Sibley County Public Health Department between 8:00 am – 4:30 pm, Monday – 

Friday, (excluding holidays) to pick-up 3 adult-sized KN95 masks per person in their household (while supplies last). 

Sibley County Public Health is located in the Sibley County Service Center, 111 8th St., Gaylord, MN. Sibley County is not 

able to distribute KN95 masks to businesses for their employees.  

 


